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Principal’s Message
Our Christmas 
Newsletter 
Brings You the 
Latest Updates!

CSOPA- Descendants - Jan 11, 2024

Food Drive
Our entire school community really came
through with plenty of non-perishable food
donations for the Chilliwack Salvation Army’s
Food Bank. As a school, we collected over 1370
food items!  
Thank you to everyone for your generosity!

Grades 1-5 will be traveling to the Cultural
Center to watch the CSOPA production of
Descendants. With the field trip occurring the
first week after the break we are asking families
to please sign & send in your child’s permission
form along with payment ($10) asap. Payment is
also available online at SD33 QuickPay Students
will need a water bottle and bagged lunch.

December is a wonderful time for being with family and sharing in the spirit of giving. We hope this month has been
bringing families many moments of joy. Students have a lot to feel proud about as they wrap up a successful first term
and start digging into the second term of learning which is sure to bring more growth as students dig deeper into their
studies.
   The past few weeks has been filled with many highlights: Intermediate and Kindergarten Christmas Presentations, the
Book Fair, many wonderful art displays adorning the hallway bulletin boards and classroom doors, school wide read aloud
of the Christmas Orange, the growing Food Bank Train, performances by the school Choir, a visit by a special person in a
red suit, and the whole school holiday sing-a-long.
   The Promontory staff wish you and your loved ones a wonderful holiday season and shared joy. May you enjoy a winter
break filled with much happiness, good health, and memorable moments!
   We look forward to seeing you all when classes resume Monday - January 8, 2024.

~Ms. Kass

December 22 - January 7, 2024

https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/
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Upcoming Dates

Community PartnershipsParking Lot

Winter Weather

We are very fortunate to live a community where
service, kindness and lending a hand up is at the
forefront of so many businesses. We would like
to send a special thank you to Sport Chek for
partnering with the school to provide several
pairs of running shoes at significant discount.
Our Breakfast Program and Starfish Backpack
Hampers benefit from the weekly bread and
baking from Anita’s Kitchen which are very much
enjoyed by students and families! As well, Art of
Driving School, have provided several Winter
Coats and Socks to the school for distribution.  
Thank you!!!We appreciate your time, generosity
and care for families in our community.
Community partnerships like this are invaluable
and truly make a difference!

Thank you for working together with us to help keep the
traffic flowing through our very busy parking lot. We know it
can be sometimes frustrating having to wait to gain access
into the parking lot, the drop off/pick up zone or securing a
parking spot in the very limited availability for family parking.
We truly appreciate everyone’s patience, understanding and
support with respecting the parking lot etiquette and
expectations. 

A reminder to dress for the outside weather. Students will go
outside for play periods as often as possible. With cooler and
wetter weather now upon us, students are encouraged to wear
waterproof outdoor clothing such as boots and jackets with
hats. Slips and falls do happen from time to time, families are
encouraged to include a change of clothe in their child’s
backpack. 

January 8 - Welcome Back! (1st day of school after winter break)
January 11 - CSOPA Field Trip (Gr. 1-5 only)
January 26 - Pro-D Day, No School
January 31 - Jump Rope for Heart Event (more info to come)

December 22 - January 7, 2024


